
 

 

  

 
  

 
  

 

 

 

 
 

 

MEETINGS IN LISLE, ILLINOIS AND MANSFIELD, MASSACHUSETTS BETWEEN THE 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION STAFF AND STAKEHOLDERS CONCERNING
 
IMPACTS ON COMPATIBILITY CHANGES IN GENERAL LICENSE REGULATIONS 


On September 20, 2011, the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff met with stakeholders 

and members of the public at the USNRC offices in Region III in Lisle, Illinois to discuss the 

impacts on compatibility changes in general license regulations.  On September 22, 2011, a 

similar meeting was held at the Holiday Inn Hotel in Mansfield, Massachusetts.  These public 

meetings were held in response to a Commission SRM.  The details of the information 

requested by the Commission can be found in FSME-11-088 and 76 FR 56124. 


The following documents have been made publically available in ADAMS and were posted 

October 19, 2011: 


Lisle Meeting Summary 

(ADAMS Accession No. ML11287A079) 


Mansfield Meeting Summary 

(ADAMS Accession No. ML11287A080) 


Public Meeting Handout with Questions from the Federal Register Notice
 
(ADAMS Accession No. ML11287A064) 


Public Meeting Handout with Agreement States General License Regulations 

(ADAMS Accession No. ML11287A065) 


Transcript of Lisle Public Meeting 

(ADAMS Accession No. ML11287A067) 


Transcript of Mansfield Public Meeting 

(ADAMS Accession No. ML11287A066) 


These documents can be found in the ADAMS Public Document Section of the public web site.
 

The period for submitting information on the impact of the compatibility changes ends October 

30, 2011. 



